
Vanguard Classical School Board Meeting 
Virtual Meeting 
AGENDA 

 
 
February 20, 2025  6:30 PM MST 

Preliminary 
A-Call to order       
B-Roll call       
C-Pledge of Allegiance      
D-Approval of the Agenda   

A-Comment from the VCS Community 
 
B –  Action Items 

A-25 26 Calendar - included 
 B- Teacher Salary Schedule - included 
 C- Release the lottery 
 D- Approve posted website accessibility statement 
  

C-Action Consent Items 
i.  Approve Board Meeting Minutes, January 2025 

D-President’s Report 

A. Tatonka Survey presentation – Allie Byrne 

E-Executive Director’s Report       
I. Educational Success – Keria McCafferty 

II. Operational Success – Dr. Jones 
III. Staff Leadership – Intent to Return letters, League Conference 
IV. IT audit, process, contact at Aurora Community College, RFP Cleaning, aftercare  

 
F-Committee Reports  
Finance Committee        

I. Review Check Register  
II. Review January Financials   

 

H-Adjournment  
i. Dates to Remember:   Next board meeting date – March 20, 2025  

 



 
 

Website Accessibility Statement 
Vanguard Classical School is committed to ensuring digital accessibility 

for people with disabilities. We are actively working to increase the 
accessibility and usability of our website, and we are in the process of 

redesigning it to fully comply with the accessibility requirements of 
Colorado state law, including the Colorado Digital Accessibility Act. 

While we strive to ensure the website meets WCAG 2.1 AA standards, we 
acknowledge that some content may not yet be fully accessible. We are 
making improvements and anticipate that the redesigned website will be 

fully compliant and operational on or before April 1, 2025. 

If you experience any difficulty accessing content on our site or have 
suggestions for improvement, please contact us at: 

Email: Ksecor@vanguardclassical.org 
Phone: 303-338-4110 

We value your feedback and are committed to working together to provide a 
more accessible online experience. 

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we make these important 
improvements. 

 


